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President’s Message 

 

Dear Zontian Sisters, 

 

Well, a new Zonta year is upon us and it promises to be an interesting and busy one 

for sure.  Our Installation Meeting was beautiful as always.  Lynne Holden and Jane 

Adams did a great job of installing our new board.  A sincere thank you to our two 

past presidents, Mary Ellen Courier and Lucille Matthews, for their leadership and 

untiring dedication to this Club over the past two years.  I will do my best to contin-

ue their efforts in keeping the Zonta Club of Boca Raton moving forward.  At this 

special meeting, we met our lovely YWPA Scholarship winner, Arianna Hernandez 

and her Mom.  We can be very proud of our choice.  We also had a new member 

join us as a transfer from District 3, Washington, D.C.  “Welcome to Cat Whitt.  We 

are very happy to have you join us. 

 

Lynne Holden announced that she will be leaving south Florida for Maryland on a 

temporary job assignment.  She promises to return.  We will miss you Lynne! 

 

I am sure we all are sad to be leaving the beautiful Delray Sands Resort and those 

delicious, warm dinner rolls, but life goes on and so does the Zonta Club of Boca 

Raton.  I look forward to seeing everyone at our new meeting place, The Pavilion 

Grille in the Stonegate Bank Building on Yamato Road in Boca Raton on June 10th.  

There is plenty of FREE parking!  We will begin at 5:30 pm with our social time 

and our business meeting will start at 6:00 pm.  Committee sign-up sheets will be 

handed out for you to choose what committee you would like to serve on.  Choose 

one that interests you.  We need your talents and I know you have many! 

 

Thank you for placing your confidence in me to be your President for the upcoming 

year.  We will have another successful year as we all work together toward the same 

goals. 

 

Thank you! 

 Diane 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MEETING 

ANNOUCEMENTS 

 

 Jun 2—Board Meeting 

5:30 pm 

 June 10—Business 

Meeting 5:30 pm 

NEW LOCATION 

—NEW TIME  

 June 23– CPK Fund-

raiser ALL DAY 

 June 24 —BHH—9 am

-1 pm 

 July 7—Board Meet-

ing 5:30 pm 

 July 8— Business 

Meeting 5:30 pm 
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A leader is one who 

        Knows the way 

        Goes the way 

            Shows the way 
John C Maxwell 
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Do you shop at www.amazon.com?  Do you want the Zonta Club of Boca 

Raton Foundation to receive a donation of 0.5% of the purchase price of 

eligible products to us?  If yes, sign onto http://smile.amazon.com and 

select Zonta Club of Boca Raton Foundation before making your pur-

chase.  Donations will go towards our scholarship fund.  For more infor-

mation contact Alice Chick at info@zontabocaraton.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of  

Location 
 

Beginning in June, we will 

be having our monthly Busi-

ness Meeting at 5:30 pm at 

the following location: 
 

The Pavilion Grille 

Stonegate Bank Building 

301 Yamato Road 

Boca Raton 
 

Northeast corner of Yamato 

Road and Dixie Highway  

Plenty of free parking. 

Although we do not have a heavy schedule during the summer 

months, we should all keep on working towards our Fall activi-

ties.   
 

1) Our Event Breakfast meetings at TooJay’s will resume in August. 

2) We will have our District 11 Conference in October in Fort Lauderdale.  

Our Club will host Friday night activities. 

3) We should all be working to get donations for our baskets, gift cards, 

sponsors, etc., for our November 14th Holiday Extravaganza Luncheon 

and Fashion Show. 

4) We should all be working to invite potential members to our monthly 

dinners. 

Installation and Scholarship Winner Photo’s 


